POLICE SCIENCES AND TRAINING BUREAU

TRAINING DIVISION
NOTICE February 28, 2018
12.1.1
TO: All Commanding Officers
FROM: Commanding Officer, Training Division

SUBJECT: INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF CHIEFS OF POLICE
125" CONFERENCE AND EXPOSITION

The 125" International Association of Chiefs of Police (LACP) Conference and Exposition will
be held in Orlando, Florida from October 6 — 9, 2018. The conference will feature renowned
keynote speakers, forums, technical workshops, and an exhibit hall of products and services for
the law enforcement community.

Captains and above interested in attending this year’s conference are asked to submit their
request to the Commanding Officer of Training Division (TD) via Form 15.02.00,
Interdepartmental Correspondence. Please send al! requests, by March 26, 2018, to the
Peace Officer Standards and Training Liaison Unit, Mail Stop 400.

Personnel who are selected to attend will be notified by TD after the Office of the Chief of Staff
makes the selections. Interested personnel are encouraged to view the IACP website at
http://www.theiacpconference.org.

Any questions regarding this Notice should be directed to Management Analyst Donna Baylosis,
Peace Officer Standards and Training Liaison Unit, Training Division, at (213) 486-0798.
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